
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Steve Little, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Donald L. Glover      Trustee Ryan C. Bagent          Trustee Kenneth E. Hall            Fiscal Officer, Steve Little 

 

July 25, 2016 - 8:00 p.m. 

 

This meeting was called to order in the Eden Community Center by Chairman Don Glover, with 

all present standing to recite the pledge of allegiance. In addition to Mr. Glover, the following 

Eden Township personnel were present; Trustee Ken Hall, Trustee Ryan Bagent, and Road 

Maintenance Supervisor Robert Nethers. Township residents, Jim Mealick, Dave Baker, Harry 

Farley, Kyle Broseous as well as Mike Baker were also present. A copy of the minutes, a 

monthly cash journal report and; fund, appropriation and revenue status reports were given to the 

trustees. Trustee Bagent moved to waive the reading of the minutes, Trustee Hall seconded the 

motion all voted in favor, and the minutes were filed for the permanent record.  

 

Public Participation:  Dave Baker asked about a culvert for a driveway  and was told to get a 12 

inch culvert and the township would install it per policy. Jim Mealick asked about grading and 

stone for Swick-Holton Road. Kyle Broseus thanked the Board for maintaining the roads and 

asked about the possibility of hauling some stone and offered to get a price.  

 

Old Business: Playground and park upkeep was discussed and the installation of a 48 inch 

culvert. 

 

New Business: Signs for road closing and warning signs were discussed. A propane agreement 

was approved at $1.49 a gallon with a motion by Trustee Bagent, seconded by Trustee Glover 

and all voting in favor. Trustee Bagent will be searching for grants to apply much on the 

playground. 

 

Road Report: Baker Road still needs attention most others are in fair shape, with work in 

progress. 

 

Trustee Bagent moved to pay the bills, Trustee Hall seconded the motion and all voted in favor. 

The attached listing is a true and accurate listing of the bills that were presented to be paid.  

 

Trustee Hall made a motion to adjourn, Trustee Bagent seconded the motion and all Trustees 

voted in favor. The meeting was adjourned. 
 


